
Westwood SEPAC
S P E C I A L  E D U C A T I O N  P A R E N T  A D V I S O R Y  C O U N C I L

Join our closed Facebook Group: Westwood SEPAC-Special Education Parent Advisory Council

To volunteer, questions, or submit  ideas on forum topics email: westwoodsepac@gmail.com

SEPAC Board: Megan Brenk &  Meggan Flaherty, Co-chairs • Angela Pomarole, Secretary • Kelly Anderson, Treasurer

Date:  Friday, November 17th, 9:00-11:00am

Location:  Panera Bread, 201 University Ave, Westwood, MA 02090

RSVP:  Please RSVP to mbrenk@gmail.com or on the Facebook Page. 

Note:  Children are welcome.  Look for SEPAC sign on the table.

Join us for our Parent Support Meeting.  
Connect with other local families, share stories, and 
ask advice in a friendly, welcoming atmosphere.


